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 Legislative Council Staff 

Nonpartisan Services for Colorado’s Legislature 

  

Final Fiscal Note  
   

 

Drafting Number: 
Prime Sponsors: 

LLS 21-0793  
Rep. Weissman; Van Winkle 
Sen. Lee; Gardner  

Date: 
Bill Status: 

Fiscal Analyst: 

June 15, 2021 
Signed into Law 
Sonia Hatfield | 303-866-5851 
Sonia.Hatfield@state.co.us  

Bill Topic: LIMIT NOTIFICATION GA REGARDING ADOPTION OF RULES  

Summary of  
Fiscal Impact: 

☐ State Revenue 

☒ State Expenditure 

☐ State Transfer 

☐ TABOR Refund 

☐ Local Government 

☐ Statutory Public Entity 

 

This bill removes a requirement that the Office of Legislative Legal Services report 
rules adopted as a result of legislation to the cosponsor of the bill, and limits the 
notification period to 8 years.  Beginning in FY 2021-22, it will minimally decrease 
workload on an ongoing basis.  

Appropriation 
Summary: 

No appropriation is required. 

Fiscal Note 
Status: 

This fiscal note reflects the enacted bill. 

Summary of Legislation 

Current law requires that the Office of Legislative Legal Services (OLLS) notify prime sponsors, 

cosponsors, and committees of reference of rules adopted as a result of their legislation.  This bill 

removes the requirement to notify cosponsors, and limits the notification period of up to eight years 

after the legislation was enacted. 

State Expenditures 

The bill removes a reporting requirement for the OLLS in the Legislative Department beginning in 

FY 2021-22.  This may result in a minimal decrease in workload; however, no change in appropriations 

is required.  

Effective Date 

The bill was signed into law by the Governor on April 15, 2021, and takes effect September 7, 2021, 

assuming no referendum petition is filed.  
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State and Local Government Contacts 

Information Technology  Legislative Legal Services 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
The revenue and expenditure impacts in this fiscal note represent changes from current law under the bill for each 
fiscal year.  For additional information about fiscal notes, please visit:  leg.colorado.gov/fiscalnotes. 

https://leg.colorado.gov/fiscalnotes

